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PRESS RELEASE 

 
 

Text of the D.O. Letter dated 25.4.2012 addressed by Selvi J Jayalalithaa, 
Hon’ble Chief Minister of Tamil Nadu to Dr.Manmohan Singh, 

Hon’ble Prime Minister of India, New Delhi is reproduced below: 
 

“While drawing your attention to my letter dated 31st March, 2012, 

I would like to state that details with regard to action on the allocation of the 

entire power to be generated from the Koodankulam Nuclear Power Plant to 

Tamil Nadu are yet to be known. Now I understand that nuclear fuel loading 

is going to take place in the next few days in the first Unit of the Plant of 

1000 MW capacity. It is expected that criticality will be reached in the 

following 20 days or so, leading to power generation from the first Unit of 

the Plant. 

It is against this background that I take this opportunity to remind you 

of my earlier request. I am sure that you will do the needful by accepting the 

absolutely justified demand of our State. 

 I look forward to an early positive response from you.” 

***** 

Issued by: Director of Information & Public Relations, Chennai.9 

Date       : 25.4.2012. 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 


